
      Newsletter Friday 6th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Welcome back! We hope you had a good half term, 
despite the poor weather. Although we are still in 
these uncertain times and are now entering our 
second lockdown we have had some WONDERFUL 
news which we wanted to share with you!  

Mrs Bainbridge has had a baby 
boy! Wilf Bainbridge was born 
on 16th October, weighing 8lb 
16oz. Huge congratulations to 

Mr & Mrs Bainbridge! 

 

Changes to our team  

Ms Stirling is leaving 
us at the end of next 
week to have her baby and Mrs Armour is joining 
the team in reception to cover until Ms Stirling 
returns. Mrs Armour has worked in our school 
before in various classes and is looking forward to 
starting on Wednesday 18th November. We wish 
Ms Stirling all the best for her maternity leave and 
will let you know about her new arrival as soon as 
we hear the news! 

We also welcome Mr Remmer to our team who 
has started in year 1 with Mrs Dales to cover Mrs 
Bainbridge while she enjoys spending time with 
Wilf and a day in reception to cover Mrs Gehrman, 
who is now going to work 4 days a week. Mr 
Remmer has settled in to the team really well and 
we know he will enjoy working at Leyburn. 

If you would like to join our team we have a 
vacancy for a caretaker and for lunchtime 
supervisors. Please contact the school office for 
more information. 

 

Parent Pay reminder 
Can we please remind all parents 

that lunches need to be paid for in 

advance.  We thank you for your co-operation with 

this. 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

Next Friday 13th November 

we will be having a pyjama 

day for Children in Need. 

For a £1 donation children can come to school in 

their pyjamas or non-uniform. We look forward to 

seeing the children dressed up! 

 

Outdoor clothing 

Please make sure your child has a 

warm/waterproof coat and wellies in school. We 

are going outside as much as possible at the 

moment so the children must be dressed 

appropriately. Please make sure all clothing is 

labelled so that it can be returned easily. Thank 

you! 

 

Parent consultations 

Telephone consultations will be taking place next 

week. We hope these will run smoothly but please 

be patient with us as this is the first time we have 

run our parent’s evenings like this! If you haven’t 

made an appointment there is still time, please 

contact the school office for more information. 

 

Closing early – Friday 18th December   
School will be closing at 2.30pm on 
Friday 18th December.  All the school 
buses have been contacted and can 

accommodate the earlier timings. 
 

 

Dates for the Diary:  

Friday 4th December – Flu Immunisations 

Friday 18th December – Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January 2021 – Training Day, School 

closed to children 

Tuesday 5th January – School reopens for children 


